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Off to NEFHS Conference & Big News! [1]
By Robin Olson on March 28, 2019

We're off this weekend so we can attend the 74th Annual New England Federation of Humane Societies
conference [2] in Warwick, Rhode Island. It's a 3-day long event with so many sessions, about all aspects of cat
rescue, adoptions, socialization and more; that we're hoping to get re-energized and learn new ways to make life
better for cats, our volunteers and adopters.

And by the way, did you hear the amazing news?
Our local paper, The Newtown Bee, wrote a story about Hanna Reps, an awesome young lady whose family
adopted two cats from us 5 years ago. Hanna has become so inspired by living with cats and learning about
them through our rescue and through her own studies, that she is now a blossoming cat advocate! It truly
doesn't get any better than that.

Hanna

If you'd like to read about Hanna and her GoFundMe [3] to help Kitten Associates and our friends at Whiskers Pet
Rescue, you can see the story HERE. [4]

We're SO PROUD OF HANNA!!!!
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